
 

18th November 2022 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

24TH NOVEMBER RECEPTION 

(EYFS) OPEN EVENING FOR 

2023 INTAKE 

28TH NOVEMBER—EYFS 

PARENTS EVENING 

29TH NOVEMBER YEAR 1-6 

PARENTS EVENING 

7TH DECEMBER –YEAR 1 

WORLD MUSEUM 

7TH DECEMBER KS2 CAROL 

CHOIR AT SACRED HEART 

MASS—12—12.45 

8TH DECEMBER—XMAS 

DINNER & XMAS JUMPER DAY 

13TH DECEMBER YEAR 5 ART 

PROJECT 

14TH DECEMBER PANTOMIME 

RECEPTION-YEAR 6 

15TH DEC—CHRISTMAS 

FAYRE & RAFFLE 3.45—5PM 

19TH DECEMBER KS1 & KS2 

NATIVITY PERFORMANCE AT 

SACRED HEART CHURCH 2– 

2.45 

20TH DEC 12 NOON—FINISH 

FOR HALF TERM 
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UN Rights of the Child 

 

  

Article 24 

You have the right to the 

best health care possible, 

safe water to drink, nutri-

tious food, a clean and 

safe environment, and in-

formation to help you stay 

well. 

This week was “Friendship Week” across 

the UK. We supported this by wearing 

odd socks on Monday, learning about 

kindness and the impact of bullying and 

how to be proud of our unique differ-

ences through the week. Our choir joined 

other Liverpool schools at the Anglican 

Cathedral to perform in an Anti Bullying 

event singing in sign language. As always, 

our children were a credit to themselves 

and the school. 



CLASS OF THE WEEK 

YEAR 5 
Friendship week 

This week, year 5 have been involved in Friendship Week. We 

have had ‘Odd socks day’, and have been focusing on the 

difference between disagreements and bullying. We’ve talked 

about the differences, acted this out, and created posters for 

school to show the difference to the rest of the children. We 

have thought about how our actions impact others and how to 

always show kindness. 

Our World:  

Year 5 have been exploring the Anglo-Saxon period and what 

the life of the Anglo-Saxons was like. We have visited the World 

Museum and handled artefacts from the Anglo-Saxon period. 

We discussed what this tells us about life in this era. We looked 

at the materials that the Anglo-Saxons used in their crafts, 

handled weapons, and many other things.  

English:  

In English we are learning about one of the oldest myths and 

legends; Beowulf. Even though we do not know who wrote the 

ancient epic, we’ve been exploring the characters of Beowulf 

and Grendel. We’ve learnt about how the story was once a 

long poem that for a many years it would be told around 

campfires and feasting halls.  

Children have also begun to create their own heroes and 

villains for our own myths and legends  that we are 

creating.  

Father FitzGerald visit.  

This week, Father Fitz had a discussion with us about 

waiting for the special time of year coming up; Advent. 

We discussed what waiting was like, and some stories of 

others waiting - such as the Prophet Isiah. We now know 

that  waiting can affect our emotions and ideas. In 

addition, Father Fitz discussed the Feast of Christ the King, 

and gospel from this Sunday. We have also started our 

topic on Advent, and learnt about how Advent is different 

to other times of years in the Catholic Church, and is a 

time of waiting in hope for the coming of Jesus.  
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Please find details of the free available online parenting courses for parents 

and carers, available from Solihull. 

These courses are free for Liverpool parents and carers to complete online, ei-

ther by themselves or with the support of a professional if needed.  The courses 

are also available in a variety of languages. 

Gain more confidence as a parent: 

Try our FREE online guide LIVERPOOL for all  parents and carers to understand 

your children 

Liverpool families enter the access code PURPLEBIN to gain free access,  

go to Solihull - For full information visit https://inourplace.co.uk/ 

 
Focus on enhancing relationships at every stage from antenatal to 19+ years. 

 Understanding your pregnancy, labour, birth & your baby 

 Understanding your baby 

 Understanding your child’ 0-19+yrs (main course) 

 Understanding your child with additional needs’ 0-19+yrs (main course) 

 Understanding your teenager’s brain’ (short course) 

 Understanding your brain (for teenager’s only!) 

 Understanding your child's feelings’ (taster course) 

 Understanding your child’s mental health and wellbeing(accompanies UYC and/or UY-

CAD) 

 Understanding your relationships’(young people, adults, older adults course) 

  

 
 

https://inourplace.co.uk/

